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We had a beautiful morning for our Breakfast on the Beach. 

The coffee went over well with the cooler temperature. The 

food could only be improved with the wonderful view we 

had. There were about 25 people that showed up for food 

and friends. I hope to see you all this fall when we have 

another one. If anyone would like to arrange for a Breakfast 

on the Beach in the interim, please let me know. The coffee 

pots are available for use. 

 

Pizza night was a success. With the help I received from club 

members everything went smoothly. Another meal at 

HBYC. We sure do like to eat. 

 

Speaking of eating, for our May meeting we are looking at a 

potluck for Cinco de Mayo. So, break out all those Mexican 

dish recipes. It has been a long time since we have had a 

potluck, so bring your best. 

 

Thank you again for all the help that I receive at all our 

functions, it is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sue 


